
Glasgow Futures Programme – Update noted. 
 
2 There was submitted a report by the Director of Regional Economic Growth 
regarding an update on the Glasgow Futures programme, advising 
 
(1) that the Scottish Government’s No One Left Behind strategy, formalised in 

2018, provided a national framework for transformation of the employability 
landscape, and marked a step change in the way in which employability 
provision should be planned for and implemented; 
 

(2) that the funding landscape for employability provision had changed 
dramatically and efforts had been made to transition from multiple project 
specific funding streams towards a more simplified programme, as detailed in 
the report; 

 
(3) that the brand for the Glasgow Futures Programme had been developed with 

service users to embody a coherent image, culture and personality and using 
the Scottish Approach to Service Design, the new employability programme 
had been developed by the Council’s Centre for Civic Innovation, as detailed 
in the report; 

 
(4) of the work in relation to the Glasgow Futures Quality Standard, The Glasgow 

Guarantee, Partnership Action for Continuing Employment, the Local 
Employability Partnership, Skills Development and Adult Learning and the 
Child Poverty Pathfinder; and 

 
(5) of the next steps. 

 
After consideration, the committee noted the report and that reports on the progress 
of the Glasgow Futures Programme would be submitted to this committee. 
 
 


